
From: Charlotte Dexter  
Sent: 25 July 2022 10:38 
To: Licensing HF: H&F  
Subject: 2022/00813/LAPR SELEKT Chicken hearing 27 July further addendum from 
C Dexter Murray 
 
Dear Sub-Committee 
Further to my Representation and further addenda submitted, I would like to ask the 
Sub-Committee to ask the Police and the Applicant the following, which just became 
clear to me this morning, 25th July: 
 
Police suggested and the Applicant of 2022/00813 SELEKT Chicken 349 North End 
Road agreed to: 
Thurs, Fri, Sat for 01:00 and 
Sun-Wed till 0:00. 
So, is THURSDAY the NEW Friday?  Don’t children still need sleep on Thurs for 
Friday school? Same with Sunday night. 
 
Could the Applicant or the police please share with us background information or 
crime statistics or other compelling statistics that inform the idea to include sleeping 
nights for next day school, ie Sunday and Thursday, in this case, as nights for even 
later opening hours for Premises? 
 
Fulham is 99 percent residential. We are looking for every possible way to protect 
our residents from noise and nuisance that inevitably comes from Premises e.g. 
people/drivers congregating  outside as well as noisy deliveries that can now stretch 
several miles through Fulham’s vast network of residential roads late at night and 
into the small hours. 
Thank you. 
 
Charlotte Dexter Murray 
Barclay Rd 
London  
 
From: Charlotte Dexter  
Sent: 24 July 2022 10:48 
To:  
Subject: No internal driver waiting area Fwd: Selekt Chicken TWO photos attached. 349 NER for 
hearing 27 July  
 
No driver waiting area Fwd: Selekt Chicken TWO photos attached. 349 NER for hearing 27 July   
 
Dear Maria 
Sun 24th July 2022 
Pls redact names etc as much as allowed at the moment: 
Please add this as an addendum to my Representation. 
     It will help the Sub-Committee see that although the Applicant has agreed to a Condition with the 
Police for drivers to wait inside (to avoid noise nuisance and ASB  outside), there is no place for this 
from a space or health/safety standpoint. Drivers standing near the serving hatch is clearly too 
‘dirty’. Drivers using the same few tables that are used by customers, as and when those are 



available?? Every restaurant avoids drivers mixing with customers for all of the obvious health and 
safety protocols.  
     See photos and comments below.    
     As per his Original Rep, I will be representing John Skoulding at the hearing. I will also be 
representing Rowena Evens and Alastair Walton as per her/his original Rep.  

Charlotte Dexter Murray  
Barclay Rd  
London SW6  
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 
From: John Skoulding   
Date: 24 July 2022 at 11:01:26 CEST 
To: Charlotte Dexter   
Subject: Selekt Chicken photos. 349 NER 

Hi Charlotte 
 
Photos attached.  If they are busy then there is very little waiting room unless they let drivers sit at 
their tables.  That won’t look good and will Make their seating dirty.  
 
There is a small space back left at the end of the row of bench seats and before the counter but that 
is room for 1 or 2 standing but as it is right next to the service hatch staff will need to move in and 
out to serve and clear tables.  
 
I am out with clients on Wednesday afternoon and evening so can’t attend the hearing.  
 
These pictures were taken through the glass at the front this morning.  
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 

 


